
Street sweeping cancelled for
Thanksgiving holiday
Due  to  the  observation  of  the  Thanksgiving  holiday  on
Thursday,  Nov.  22,  there  will  be  no  residential  street
sweeping Thursday, Nov. 22 and Friday Nov. 23.

This coincides with the Costa Mesa Sanitary District, which
also observes this holiday by pushing trash collection back
one day.

This results in residential gutter lines being cluttered with
trash cans making it impossible for street sweeper operators
to do an efficient job. There should be no parking citations
issued during this time.

Street sweeping will resume back to normal schedule the week
of Nov. 26.

For more information, residents can call the city’s street
sweeping hotline at (714) 327-7471, which has been updated
with this information.
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